
   

   

Dear sponsor,  
I don`t know your name but I`m grateful to 
God that I have you. It`s our good tradition 
to pray about you, we always do that. We ask 
God to give you strength in your life and in  
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Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  FEB   [   ]  MAR   [   ]  3 MONTHS 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Reference Number:  _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________ Phone ________________ Email ___________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for:  [   ]   Additional funds for the baby   [   ]  Other  __________________ 

serving His people.   
 
In Ukraine we still have THE WAR, in spite of the fact that it hasn’t reached 
us, we continue to pray for it`s finishing. It is God`s mercy and miracle that we 
don`t have it in our city. We hope that this year will bring us blessings and we 
want to be close to God to know Him more and to study His Word.   

Here we have such diverse weather. Few days we had snow and it was very, 
very, cold, then there was rain and the snow disappeared. Now it`s like a cold 
autumn, because of that probably we have big flu epidemic in our city. Several 
people died from it. We all also had this flu but thank God He heard our prayers 
and healed us, we haven’t had bad consequences of this flu.  We all go to 
church, we listen to our preachers, we love our worship team and our Pastor 
Leonid, who with open heart serves the Lord and takes care of us everyday. We 
always pray for you our dear sponsors. May God keeps you and your family 
and may He fulfill all desires of your heart. 

 
                                                   Tanya Hello my dear sponsor Sarah, 

Grateful Girls . . . 

Thank you that you are taking care of me all these years while I`m here.  
I wish that everything will be good with you and your family. How is your 
baby?  I`m doing good as usually. The war seems to calm down, praise 
God!  It didn`t destroy our city. Sarah thank you very much for the 
Christmas gifts all the sponsors gave to all of us.  
                                                                                                    Happy New Year, 
                                                                                                              Aljona 

P.S.  Lilya, Pastor Leonid’s daughter and our faithful translator who works diligently 
with all the children, is having a child of her own in April, a girl.  We would like to 
bless her with some baby items.  If you would like to contribute, mark the box below.  
We will purchase the items and send them soon to hopefully arrive on time.   


